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November 29, 2017

- To Whom It May Concern:

The madcap merry-makers of BAM Percussion have performed their fabulous Blue
Barrel Show three times at the John Drew Theater — in 2009, 2013 and just this past
August as part of our summer matinee Kidfest Series. The John Drew Theater is a 360
seat proscenium that competes with the fabulous resort beaches of the Hamptons, yet
despite the lure of the sand these guys manage to pack the house time after time, and
every year they get better. Audiences love them! They are a delight to see and a delight to
work with — consummate professionals with excellent attitudes and a sense of humor that
transcends the stage and keeps me and my staff giggling for days.

I would highly recommend BAM Percussion as entertainers for all ages, and ask only that
you don’t steal them away from us as we hope they’ll keep coming back here to play for
years to come!

Please feel free to call me at 631-324-4051 as I’d be delighted to sing their praises in
more detail.

Sincerely,

ﬂ@%ﬁ%

Josh Gladstone
Artistic Director
The John Drew Theater at Guild Hall
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